

Dedicated teacher

Freya was thrilled when she received her GCSE results and discovered that she had achieved the high grades she needed to secure a place in the sixth form at Solihull School. She was quick to acknowledge the support she had been given by Lode Heath School to help her get there, saying: "It was with the help of my art teacher working alongside me. She advised me on many things that would enhance my grade."

Winning scholarship

Freya is now studying at Solihull School, having won an art scholarship to go there. She says: "I've always enjoyed drawing and painting but it was at Lode Heath where my

ability was enhanced. It was during a careers meeting with Mr Davies, Lode Heath's Career Leader, that it was suggested I apply to Solihull School, and I am grateful for the encouragement I was given because I have been able to take my painting to a different level at Solihull School."

Pastoral support

She says she was given great advice at Lode Heath and whenever she felt under pressure she was helped by the pastoral team. "I am grateful they were always there for me. Many people at Lode Heath helped me to achieve my GCSE grades. They gave me opportunities to do extra work, past papers to work through, and I had one to ones with teachers."



Lode Lane, Solihull, B91 2HW Tel: 0121 704 1421 Email: office@ lodeheath.org.uk

Reception opening hours: Monday–Thursday: 08:15–16:15 -Friday: 08:15-15:45

Laura Suddon – Associate Headteacher Mr G Bate - Chair of Governors (contact via Lode Heath School) Amer Mohammed - SENDCO

Key staff can be contacted via the school office. Please use the details above to contact our reception team who will direct your query to the correct member of staff. The above key staff can be contacted via the reception team.

You can also follow us on:







For the full story please scan the QR code.

